
From: connie mccabe []  
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 1:39 PM 
To: Firchow, Kevin 
Subject: Planning Meeting May 6, 2014 RE: 617 N Segoe 
 

Dear Kevin,  I live at 602 Sawyer Terrace #212.  My name is 
Connie McCabe.  I wish to be included in any comments at this 
evening's Planning Meeting.  I could not believe that anyone 
would want to construct a 115 unit, 12 story apartment building 
right out my window on the small property where a bank once 
stood at 617 N. Segoe.   My privacy would be impacted very 
much.  Something smaller, I was sure, would be produced. 
 What in the world are these people thinking?  No way could a 
large apt complex on a very small piece of land benefit anyone 
here, even those living in it.  I am 77 years old and do not want 
the congestion that would arise from the building of this very 
large apt. complex right out my window. Many of my neighbors 
feel this same way.  We are old and disabled for the most part. 
Do I need to get a petition together from them like I did for the 
building of the Whole Foods development many years ago?  I 
can no longer attend the Council Meetings or the Planning 
Meetings.  Please advise me!  Respectfully,  Connie McCabe 
 


